
Jerome Watson
Pittston 

Dear Committee members, 
I am writing in support of LD1052. 
Never should the law abiding citizens of the,State of Maine or the United States be deprived 
of any Constitutional right in a state of emergency.  There is already a federal law prohibiting 
the seizure of firearms from citizens in a state of emergency, and this bill will strengthen that 
right in the State of Maine. Please vote  for this protection for our law abiding citizens. 
Respectfully,  
Jerome Watson 


